Sent: 2/07/2020 4:11:06 PM
Subject: DA2020/0484

In relation to the above DA Application for the building of a chapel at the Frenchs Forest
Bushland Cemetery.

| would like to reiterate my concerns re the height and colour of the proposed building.

The height is non compliant with DCP and the reason behind wanting the excessive building
height does not warrant going beyond the DA guidelines.

| have recently taken the time to look at the chapels at Macquarie Park Cemetery and none of
them are the excessive height that you are proposing for the Frenchs Forest Cemetery and all
are very adequate for the purpose with which they were built.

I’m sure another design that blends in with the current administration building and surrounding
homes opposite the cemetery would be a better option.

It's called Frenchs Forest Bushland Cemetery for a reason.

Jennifer Mahy

4 Hakea Avenue

Frenchs Forest NSW 2086

Sent from my iPhone



